((Month)) XX, 2014

U.S. Department of State
Bureau of Energy Resources, Room 4843
Attn: Keystone XL Public Comments
2201 C Street, NW
Washington, DC 20520
	
Re: Support for Keystone XL Pipeline – National Interest Determination

Dear Secretary Kerry: 

I strongly support the Keystone XL Pipeline and urge you to approve the project by granting the Presidential Permit. This project is not only in our nation’s best interest, but in the interest of all businesses and families in ((Insert Corridor State)). Five environmental reviews have all concluded that the project will not pose any significant environmental impacts. Now it’s time to move forward and build the Keystone XL Pipeline.

Daily, we are consuming approximately 15 million barrels of oil per day and needing to import eight million barrels, and our demand is not expected to decrease anytime soon. The Keystone XL Pipeline will increase energy security, and with the growth of domestic production in the U.S. and Canada, connecting the third largest resource of oil in the world to the largest refining center in the world can do nothing but increase energy security and benefit Americans.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I have anxiously been awaiting approval of this project as states along the corridor route will see significant economic gains from the construction of the Keystone XL Pipeline. Annual PropertyTax revenues from this project are estimated to be approximately $100 million for the 27 counties along the pipeline’s route. The State Department’s analysis estimated that “This impact to local property tax revenue receipts would be substantial for many counties, constituting a property tax revenue benefit of 10 percent or more in 17 of these 27 counties.” The local benefits of having energy infrastructure assist our counties to pay for roads, bridges and schools without taxpayers shouldering the burden of increased taxes is essential for our communities.    

It is time for President Obama and the Department of State to approve this project. I support the construction of the Keystone XL Pipeline and believe it’s in the best interest of all Americans.

Sincerely,


